From: Sadrieh, Nakissa

To: CFSAN-OCAC-COS-CAT

Subject: formaldehyde update

Date: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 1:32:17 PM
Hello,

We had our center briefing today, and | wanted in inform you that your work has been
acknowledged and that the center is proposing to develop regulations to ban the use of
formaldehyde in hair smoothing products. to this end, the legal staff will look for how to go about
implementing this new policy, and in the meantime, we will do the following:

(b) (5)

We will probably be working with other offices, as this process moves forward.

This is a very big deal for us, and for the public. We just need to work together to implement this

important decision by CFSAN management, in response to our work. | want to thank everyone for
your continued hard work, and to highlight that with continued and consistent work, we can make
progress. | am still waiting for industry to come begging for increased regulations over cosmetics.

| really thank all of you for this success for our division and office. last time we had a center briefing
(a couple of months ago), it resulted in the WEN story that surfaced last week. today was Center
briefing number two. So we are two for two now.

Regards,

Nakissa Sadrieh, Ph.D.

Director, Cosmetics Division

Office of Cosmetics and Colors (OCAC)

Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition (CFSAN)
Food and Drug Administration (FDA)

4300 River Road

Room 1034 (HFS-125)

College Park, MD 20740

Tel: 240-402-2194



